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The Hillstone Express is a fantastic NEW addition to our annual Christmas Fair.  

 

This fun train ride will board at the top of the infant playground, take the children on a short 

journey and finally dropping off at the entrance of our Winter Wonderland. 

 

If you arrive early or it’s raining please feel free to shelter under the Year 6 bandstand. Please 

make your way to the infant playground gate (along the back drive) a few minutes before your 

time slot to board the train.  Only children in nursery or above will be able to board the train 

and receive a present, however siblings under nursery age can see santa and get a picture with 

their siblings. 

 

Once at the Winter Wonderland children and adults will be able to enjoy the winter scene and 

festive lights, please do take pictures. Children will then be taken through to see Santa for 

another festive photo opportunity and to receive a small gift from Santa! 

 

Booking will go live on Scopay at 4pm today. Places must be booked for each child. 

Cost £3.50 per child 


